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Oregon's 2024 HB 4085 would be an unfunded mandate with no information on fiscal  

impact to Oregon taxpayers. Additionally, to add this unfunded service to an existing  

institution to noncitizens violates the Oregon Constitution and the U.S. Constitution.  

HB 4085 is premature at best and a disservice to the Oregon citizenry. 


